
 

Courses 

Staff will be attending a number 

of courses over the next month 

which will greatly benefit the 

children. 

Work Experience 

Could all parents please be aware that 

pupils from local schools will be 

attending the nursery as part of their 

work experience over the next few 

months. 

Forest Trips 

The group list for forest trips 

over the coming year can now be 

found on the parent’s notice 

board. This list is subject to 

change. 

Permission 

Can all parents please ensure 

that they complete an Outings 

Permission form and also speak 

to a member of staff regarding 

the photo permission sheet. This 

would be appreciated. 

Resources 

The nursery has a number of 

topic bags for parents to borrow 

and use with their children. 

There are wish bags for the two 

year olds and Blue Bags, for all 

children to use. Please speak to a 

member of staff if you are 

interested in borrowing these 

resources. 

Fees 

If you wish to pay your child’s 

fees on a weekly basis please 

ensure this is done so on the 

first day your child attends that 

week, however if you choose to 

pay monthly please ensure they 

are paid at the beginning of the 

month. 


